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Comments: I am in support of the Foothills Landscape Project. Allowing the professionals to do what is

essentially habitat work and timber management is a good thing for the forest and for those that enjoy this great

public natural resource. Currently the USFS has a hard time making any meaningful and beneficial changes

because projects that would take only a few months to complete take 3-4 years held up by red tape, lawsuits,

and questions to satisfy outside groups that often have singular, political, or personal motivations. Let the Forest

Service do their job - they are charged with being good stewards of the land, let them. I think the FLP will have a

positive effect of the beauty, habitat, function, and health of the Chattahoochee National Forest. Thank You


